
Director’s statement on the
publication of the Labour Market
Enforcement Annual Report 2018/19
From Matthew Taylor, Interim Director of Labour Market Enforcement.

Business as usual won’t tackle the
challenges we face, warns Environment
Agency
The Environment Agency has launched its 5 year plan for reaching a greener,
healthier future.

Minute from the Prime Minister to the
Permanent Secretary at the Cabinet
Office
Minute from the Prime Minister to the Permanent Secretary at the Cabinet
Office regarding Sir Mark Sedwill.

Ensuring human rights are at the core
of peacekeeping
Statement by Lord (Tariq) Ahmad of Wimbledon at the Security Council meeting
on United Nations peacekeeping operations: Peace operations and human rights

Launching the Decade of Action during
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COVID-19
Statement by Ambassador James Roscoe, UK Acting Deputy Permanent
Representative to the UN, at HLPF opening session
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